

Smithy Bridge Primary School

A FOUNDATION PRIMARY SCHOOL





Dear Candidate

The Governing Board, pupils and staff would like to thank you for the interest you have shown in our school and the key post of Headteacher. We believe that this is an exciting opportunity and that the successful applicant will be joining a happy, thriving and welcoming school.

This post has arisen due to the pending retirement of our longstanding and highly respected Headteacher. We are looking to appoint a successor who is a highly motivated and an inspirational person. We wish to appoint someone who has the vision and energy to continue taking the school forward, and who has an active commitment to maintaining the school's high standards.

The successful candidate can be assured they will be leading a dedicated and skilled staff, supported by a committed and supportive Governing Board. The character of the school is built around children realising their full potential, and we are committed to developing the whole child in a safe, caring environment. We aim to provide a broad and balanced curriculum so that our children develop the emotional, social and intellectual skills for life. Strong links exist between the school, parents and the wider community.

I would just like to reaffirm that the closing date for applications is Tuesday, 18 September 2018 at 12 noon. The shortlisting of candidates for interview will take place on Thursday, 20 September 2018, and interviews will be held on Wednesday, 26th September 2018 and Thursday, 27 September 2018 respectively.

On behalf of the Governing Board I would like to thank you again for your interest in the post and we look forward to receiving your application in due course.

Yours sincerely

Terry Allen Vice-chair

Governing Board







